
Re: Bad Weather Brewery Halloween Parties 

  

Dear Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis: 

 

Hello.  I am one of the people who live directly behind the brewery.  I am extremely opposed to 

five days of extra parking issues, garbage, and extra noise from both in front of and behind my 

house.  

Obviously, the events will take place, but I’m concerned about the dBA level and distance.  The 

parties on weeknights will be disruptive to everyday life for those who work early 

mornings.  8:00 p.m. seems more reasonable. I know, it’s Halloween.  It’s unfortunate. 

I’m not looking forward to the weekend chaos, either, but I’ll stop here. 

  

Thank you, 

Tracey Wasson Poletes 

 


